Statement by H.E. Mr. M_aung Wai
-Ambassador/Pérmanent Representative of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar

‘Geneva, 4 May 2015

| IVIrr. President,

- My delegation would like to warmly welcome the delegation of Belarus.

- 7' We have taken note of the progress achieved by Belarus in the |
implementation of the UPR recommendations for the first czcle.

- Forthe Secd_nd cycle of the UPR, we would like to make two

" recommendations for consideration by Belarus.
- (One) To further enhance efforts to address the issue of domestic violence
- and victim assmtance | ' |

- (Two) To take further steps to ralse the I:vmg standards of the people in the

rural areas.

I'_I"hémk you, Mr. President




